
UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO

BOULDER, COLORADO

April 3 - 1930

Miss L. Gilpin,
317 Cheyenne Road,
Colorado Springs, Colo.
Dear Miss Gilpin:

This is to advise you that we are short 
of the following materials oh your order. 40 
leaves of Japanese vellum for one of the Grant 
hooks, 1 piece of parchment vellum for one book, 
and 8 sheets of buff Fabriano cover for fly leaves.
You seem to have miscalculated the letter. Instead 
of 4 sheets for each book, you sent only.2. Even 
the last book for the McCrossins contained only two 
sheets of this material, unless you intended to use 
the buff for lining only, and no fly leaf. However,
I recall that on the last books which were made up 
for you, I used it for lining and fly leaves both.

Trusting that you will supply us with the 
above materials at your earliest convenience so that 
we may complete your order, I remain

Yours very truly,

S. M. Bring
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